



CITY OF HENDERSON 240 Water Street P. O. Box 95050 Henderson, NV 89009-5050

June 19, 2013

Dr. John Middaugh Interim Chief Health Officer Executive Secretary, South Nevada Board of Health PO Box 3902 Las Vegas, NV 89127

Dear Dr. Middaugh,

At the June 18, 2013, City Council meeting, Councilman John F. Marz was appointed as City of Henderson representative to the Southern Nevada Health District Board of Health.

Councilman Marz may be contacted by mail at the City of Henderson, 240 Water Street, MSC# 142, Henderson, Nevada 89015; by telephone at 702/267-2085; or by email at john.marz@cityofhenderson.com.

An alternate appointee will be named at the July 16, 2013, City Council meeting.

If I can provide additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me at 267-1400.

Sincerely,

Sabrina Mercadante, MMC City Clerk

/sjm





July 17, 2013

Dr. John Middaugh Interim Chief Health Officer Executive Secretary, Southern Nevada Board of Health PO Box 3902 Las Vegas, NV 89127

Dear Dr. Middaugh,

At the July 16, 2013, City Council meeting, Mayor Andy Hafen was appointed as Alternate Representative for the City of Henderson to the Southern Nevada Board of Health.

Mayor Hafen may be contacted by mail at the City of Henderson, 240 Water Street, MSC #142, Henderson, Nevada, 89015; by telephone at 702/267-2085; or by email at andy.hafen@cityofhenderson.com.

If I can provide additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me at 267-1400.

Sincerely,

Sabrina Mercadante, MMC City Clerk

/sjm